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UNITED STATES 

DEPARTMENT OF THE INTERIOR 

OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY 

WASHINGTON 25, D. C. 

_J!L 1 fr19 

My dear Senator Langer: 

Thie •upplements our letter to you ot Jmie 14, regarding • 
the leu1ng of lan4• formerly .ovned by tbe Fort Berthold Indiana 
for oil and • parpoaee. 

I am informed by the Bureau of land Management that action 
on pending oil and gu leue applications for le.nd• acquired in 
connection with the Garrison Dam and Re•ervoir ProJect hlu 'been 8\18-

pended pending final disposition ot legislation to return the oil &nd 
gas rights and interests in auch lands to the fonner own rs. 

Hon. William Langer 
United States Senate 
aabington 25, D. C. 

Sineerely yovs, 

Orme Lewis 
Assistant Secretary 
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